
Letter of Support from Angie Larsen, Hoonah  

 
From: angie Larsen <angie_larsen2001@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, November 11, 2015 3:06 PM 
To: Berett Wilber 
Subject: Re: New messages from Anjeanette Larsen Voeller  
 
The off system license is much needed for communities as Hoonah..  
Some have anxiety attacks driving in cities etc  
Such as myself, I cannot drive over 30 :( I have tried.. 
When going over 30 my heart pounds, clench wheel etc.. 
But my need for the off system is great,  with that I can sustain a early morning or late night job. 
And to be able to be self sufficient I need to work.. 
My two jobs in the past either started at 4am or ended at 11pm, and with either walking during 
bear season wasn't a option. Cabs 5$ a trip adds up also.. 
Plus some need it for transportation, meaning that I at the moment have my grand daughter and 
need to get her to and from school.she is in kindergarten . Sometimes transportation is just more 
convenient for that especially if running late.. Also loosing my dad in January I now need to be able 
to help my mom go to store etc, as my dad was the driver for them..  
There is also gathering of food, having off system would allow myself and my family go out berry 
picking, hunting etc.. 
I would love to have the option to work late nights again, as two jobs would help me so financially.. 
And as a licensed driver, my stickers, license, insurance was always kept up. 
Another thing is that in order to even get license, we have to travel out of town, possibly take own 
vehicle or find one, as I have heard that you cannot use a rental, but in any case it would cost a few 
hundred, travel, hotel vehicle etc and some just cannot afford that.. Being seasonal, or one income 
household, such as myself.. 
 
                                                                             Thank you so much for your time 
                                                                                      Anjeanette larsen  
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